December 6, 2024

Dear Parents and Friends,

Early Release Day
Next Tuesday, December 10th is an early release day. Students will be dismissed at 1:00 pm. This day is an in-service day for staff.

Morning Drop-off after 8:15 am

Student drop-off takes place behind LCS in the Active Aging Center parking lot from 8:00 AM to 8:15 AM. If you arrive after 8:15 AM,
but before 8:30 AM, please drop off your student in the front of LCS near the Pre-School stairs, past the front circle. This helps ensure
students remain safely away from buses entering and exiting the front circle.

Holiday Concert

We are happy to announce that the LCS Winter Concert will be held on Wednesday, December 18, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. in the LCS gym.
We hope you'll join us for this special event. Thank you to Mrs. Miller and her students for bringing the joy of music to our school
during this holiday season.

LCS PTO Breakfast with Santa
Breakfast with Santa will be tomorrow, Saturday, December 7th, from 8:00 to 11:00 a.m. Please click on this link for more
information.

LCS NJHS and Stilly’s Automotive Holiday Toy and Stocking Stuffer Drive

The LCS National Junior Honor Society is partnering with Stilly’s Automotive to host a toy and stocking stuffer drive to benefit the
Griswold Youth Center. Please click on this link for more information. Thank you to Mrs. Sheldon, NJHS students, and Stilly’s
Automotive for organizing this drive to benefit our families who need this

Holiday Needs

If anyone knows of any families in need this holiday season, please contact our School Counselor, Kathy Snyder at
ksnyder@lisbonschool.org or 860-376-2403 ext. 240. She has resources available for those families in need. Thank you to Ms.
Snyder for her dedication and support to the students and families of Lisbon.

Lisbon Fire Department Annual Santa Parade
The Lisbon Fire Department Annual Santa Parade will occur on Friday, December 13th, Saturday, December 14th, and Sunday,

December 15th. Gift drop-off is on December 12th, 6:00 -9 pm, or on Friday, December 13th by 2 pm at the Lisbon Fire Department.
Please click on this link for more information. Please register online at LisbonFire.org for the gift drop-off.

PJ Day
Friday, December 13, 202, we will be having a P) Day to benefit the Connecticut Children’s Medical Center (CCMC). Please
click on this link for more information and to donate. Help us reach our goal of raising $1000.00 for CCMC.


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1RSMXGnMOafx2gqtOrro01Zy5oSiCacBD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qaRlv_u5Qr5uLSSxs7jeEnIP1BNxm3_Q/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XE8jciZTTyj182n-oIgxMJw2eLzTOW0D/view?usp=sharing
mailto:ksnyder@lisbonschool.or
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tAivxEeFVjE2Vss_e8Uusg87V_2z4Y1P/view?usp=sharing
http://lisbonfire.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qD7g4A8kpMJBr4u8EVSs16A7VCNVOezo/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qD7g4A8kpMJBr4u8EVSs16A7VCNVOezo/view?usp=sharing

Senior Center Craft Fair for students
The Senior Center Craft Show will be held in the LCS cafeteria on Monday, December 9th, and Tuesday, December 10th. Crafts
will be available for students to purchase during the lunch periods after they finish their lunch.

Community News
Please click on this link for information from NFA about their Saturday Morning Children’s Art (SMCA) program. Please click on this
link for information from Griswold Rec regarding youth wrestling.

From the Nurse’s Office

Please_ click on this link for a friendly reminder from Mrs. Svab about cold weather and cold and respiratory ilinesses and click on this
link from Uncas Health District about preparing for the Winter. Also, we would like to remind our Pre-K families that all Pre-K
students are required to get their flu shots before December 31st. December 2nd - 6th is National Influenza Vaccination Week Uncas
Health District is providing free flu vaccinations. Please click on this link information for more information. If your Pre-K child has
not yet received their flu vaccine, please consider taking advantage of this opportunity from Uncas Health District or call your
healthcare provider ASAP to make an appointment. The nurse’s office needs a flu vaccine on file for this school year to meet the State
of Connecticut influenza requirements for Pre-K.

Healthy Hint of the Week

Do one small (or big) form of stress management every day. Whether sitting in quiet for five minutes, doing yoga or light
stretching, or listening to music by yourself, find something that soothes you and helps clear your mind to tackle the tasks that
await you.

Have a wonderful weekend.
Christopher & Sal


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nQsfoa2vZ98P2o9wcN1gCjPlxvgVMPnu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17zhdDwBQhxfEVXqFIkuxfx9eyirqGHiR/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17zhdDwBQhxfEVXqFIkuxfx9eyirqGHiR/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/175XLQL-ylB7qlnos3_fSt1zAD-p67vNc/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://uncashd.org/winters-approaching-a-guide-for-staying-healthy-safe-and-prepared/
https://uncashd.org/winters-approaching-a-guide-for-staying-healthy-safe-and-prepared/
https://uncashd.org/flu-vaccines-protect-yourself-and-your-loved-ones/
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